

## DOMINICAN CATHOLIC SCHOOL

114 Chalan Pale Ramon Lagu, Rt.1 Yigo, Guam 96929 Tel.# (671) 653-3021/653-3140 Fax # (671) 653-3090 admin@dcsguam.com www.dcsguam.com

November 16, 2022

Dear Parents,

## Greetings of Peace!

We wish to inform you that our school is on the process of writing its Midyear Progress Report as a requirement for a Midyear Accreditation Visit from the Western Catholic Educational Association (WCEA) and Western Association of Schools and Colleges (WASC). Dominican Catholic School is scheduled for a one-day visit on March 3, 2023.

One of the pillars of a successful accreditation process is the involvement of shareholders. In relation to this, we plan to solicit comments and suggestions from parents, students, alumni, and other community members in finalizing our report. We hope that you would assist us in completing our report if you are approached by one of the members of the school accreditation team. Your assistance would definitely contribute to the completion of the report. Likewise, we ask you to include us in your prayers for the success of the mid-year visit.

We are hoping for your usual kind support. Thank you very much in advance and may God bless you!

Sincerely yours,

Sr. Esperanza H. Seguban, OP

Principal